
VILLAGE OF HODGKINS

BUILDING COMMITTEE
September 3, 2014
Meeting called to order:
7:00 P.M.

Those present:
Paul Struve, Chairman
Donald Cuttill, Member

Vicky Moxley, Member
Larry Rice, Member

Also Present:
Noel Cummings, President

Claude Sexton, Clerk
Philip Kringlie, Trustee

Hugh Rhodes, Trustee

Timothy Callahan, Attorney

Jack Scott, Superintendent of Public Works

Tim Kovel, Building Inspector

Ivan Bojic, Stefan Grill

Discussion regarding business license for Stefan Grill, 7101 Santa Fe Drive.  Mr. Bojic would like a business license to operate a restaurant at this location between the hours of 7:00 A.M. and 1:00 A.M.  There will be breakfast, lunch and dinner served restaurant style.
· The drive-thru portion of the existing business will be eliminated to make room for an outdoor balcony dining.
· Mr. Bojic is requesting a liquor license for dine-in beer and wine sales.  There will be no carry out package liquors.
· Mrs. Moxley asked what the menu type would be.  Mr. Bojic states that it will be an American menu.
· There will be some slight remodeling i.e. a wood ceiling is anticipated.  Mr. Scott states that the remodeling will be cosmetic only; no structural changes.
· The venue is restaurant style of dining and not fast-food style of dining.
· Mr. Bojic was asked if he was buying the adjacent property; he is not. 

The consensus of the Building Committee is to approve a business license.

Adjourned:    7:30 P.M.

__________________________

Claude Sexton, Clerk


